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---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Dear ---- 
 
This is a final determination regarding your exempt status under section 501(c)(7) of the Internal 
Revenue Code (IRC).  Recognition of your exemption from Federal income tax as an 
organization described in Internal Revenue Code section 501(c)(7) is retroactively revoked to 
January 1, 2001 because it is determined that you have not established that you are observing 
the conditions required for the continuation of an exempt status. 
 
You have agreed with us and have signed on --------------------a Form 6018-A, Consent to 
Proposed Adverse Action, revoking your exempt status.  If you still accept our findings, you do 
not need to take further action.   

 
We have received your Form 1120 returns for the --------------------------- through -------------- ----------
------years and will process them.  You will be required to file Federal income tax returns Form 
1120, U.S. Corporation Income Tax Return for all future years.  File these returns with the 
appropriate service center indicated in the instructions for those returns. 
 
Since this ruling has become final, it will be made available for public inspection under section 
6110 of the Internal Revenue Code, after certain deletions of identifying information are made.   
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If you have any questions, please call the contact person at the telephone number shown in the 
heading of this letter. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 
   

 
R. C. Johnson 

Director, EO Examinations 


